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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
  

No. H. 69/2024 
 

HUMBER APPROACHES 
 

ROSSE REACH SURVEY OPERATIONS 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that commencing Thursday 13th June (or as soon after 
as circumstances permit), for a period of approximately two days, survey operations will be 
taking place around the Outer Rosse Reach including periods within the traffic separation 
scheme. 
 
The 4.5m unmanned survey vessel ‘X-16’ callsign ‘MKMB2’ will be engaged in the survey 
works supported by the 13m guard vessel ‘New Life’ callsign ‘MHXG7’.     
 
The ‘X-16’ and ‘New Life’ will exhibit the lights and shapes prescribed by the International 
Regulations for Preventing Collisions at Sea and will maintain a listening watch on VHF 
Channels 14 and 16.   
  
MARINERS ARE REQUIRED to navigate with caution during these operations.   
 
 
 
 

CAPT. A FIRMAN 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 

 
12th June 2024 

 
 
 

THE INTERNET 
 

In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the estuary, you are invited to visit our website which carries a wide range of information, 
including current live weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this and other Notice to Mariners. 

www.humber 

http://www.humber/
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